Mary-Anne Denny-Lusk first called me on June 29, 2021, and offered to let me use the
common room at my own public housing building, so | could start packing food bags
indoors, instead outside on a parking lot.

Karen Tkaczyk June 29, 2021 at 2:57 PM
Community Room
To: Leah Dyck

Hi Leah!

| just got off the phone with Mary-Anne, | guess she contacted you not long before this email and mentioned you need a space for you freezer.
We can definitely provide the space at the building in the common room to help with storage and distribution.

When are you around next, | can give you a key for the building and were trying to find some shelving as well that can be used. | am in the
office tomorrow morning from 9am-12pm and again at 1:30p and can hopefully connect at those times to get the key.

Talk soon,

Karen Tkaczyk



